
You’re working hard to keep up with your school 
work, but even school is not all work and no play.

We Need Photos!

The NBMS Yearbook Staff needs photos of your 
extracurricular fun activities that keep you going.



Why we need photos

This year, the yearbook staff is unable to take photos to fill 
up our yearbook with meaningful memories. We ask that 
students contribute to this year’s yearbook by taking fun 
photos and submitting them. This year may be different, 
but we can do it!



The type of photos we need:
For 
Hobbies:

-Photos of 

students 

playing 

instruments

-Drawing

-Playing 

board games

- Any other 

hobbies 

students have

For D.L. 
P.E:

For Boredom: 

-Photos of 
students 
working out in 
P.E. on Zoom 
-any other 
athletic activities 
after school 

-Photos of people 
trying to find ways 
to stay entertained
-Bored faces

For D.L. 
Electives:

-Photos of 

students 

working on 

their projects, 

-Final projects

-Work space

-Supplies

-Extra credit 

projects

 

Find out how 
to upload 
photos on 
next slide 



Where to send your 
photos...

Send elective photos to... 
submit+1081297@edophotos.com

Send PE photos to...
submit+1081294@edophotos.com

Send hobby photos to...
submit+1081298@edophotos.com

Send boredom photos to...
submit+1081303@edophotos.com
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